COSIZ/109.
(Typewritten) (To Sir Robert Philip, Edinburgh)

135 Norham Gardens, Oxford,
Nov. 13th, 1909.

Dear Philip:

We all owe you a debt of gratitude for your great kindness in help-'
ing to make the Tuberculosis Meeting a success.

: The Gommittee would like to have a memorandum as t0 your expenses
as we cannot possibly think of letting you give us both yowr brains and purse.
We have a guarantee fund.

The more I think of your suggestion for an amual meeting the better
it pleases me; I do not see that a single objection could be raised. If you
could have the first one in Edinburgh the success would be assured. The great
difficulty is the question of the time; the B, M. A. meets the end of June. It
would I believe be better to hold it in the summer, either the end of June or

the beginning of July,

Sincerely yours,

w2 oOsler
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